
 
MUPY welcomed exchange students from Faculty of Pharmacy, Universiti Kebangsaan
Malaysia, Malaysia 

Aug 06, 2014       
 
Assoc. Prof. Usa Chaiakledkaew, Deputy Dean for International Relation, Dr. Jiraphun Jittikoon, and
undergraduate students, Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University cordially welcomed Assoc. Prof. Mohd
Cairul Iqbal Mohd Amin, Deputy Dean for Undergraduate, Alumni & International Affairs and three
exchange students from Faculty of Pharmacy, Universiti Kebangsaan Malaysia, Malaysia. They will
participate in the clinical rotation at the Faculty and external training sites during August 6-27,
2014.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1387


